
Application 
deadline is 

midnight on 
15 January 

2023 

Starting school for the first time 
Was your child born between 

1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019? 
If yes, Buckinghamshire parents can apply online for a school place from 

4 November 2022. Visit buckinghamshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning 
/schools-index/school-admissions to apply. 

You must apply even if your child is at the nursery attached 
to the school you would like them to go to. 

Information about starting school for the first time will be available on our website 
from the end of October buckinghamshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning 

/schools-index/school-admissions. 
If you cannot apply online you can fill out a paper application form. 

The application deadline is 15 January 2023, please do not miss it 

Please contact the school nursing service using the link below to find out what 
health checks and vaccinations are available for your child 

Buckinghamshire Healthcare NHS Trust - CYP Website 
buckshealthcare.nhs.uk/cyp/school-years-development/school-nursing 
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